
St Joseph's Primary School  

PO BOX 54 
WARLTERS STREET 

PORT MACQUARIE  NSW  2444 
PHONE:  (02) 6583 384 

EMAIL:  ​sjpport@lism.catholic.edu.au 
 
 

4th December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3 
 

 Year 3 - PG Film Permission Note 
 
Over the past two terms, Year 3 has been busy reading many books during class and as a result of 
this we would like to watch some of the movie adaptations of these books, in particular, Nim’s 
Island and The BFG. 
 
As these movies are rated PG, students will need parent/carer permission to participate. ​ Please 
let us know whether or not you give permission for your Year 3 child to watch these movies, 
clips and visuals at school over the next few weeks that are rated PG by completing the online 
permission form, via the link below by Monday 7th December. ​If you have any questions, please 
contact the Year 3 teaching team. 
 
Online permission form link: ​https://forms.gle/Logfy6yMYPLUs5zg6  
 
With thanks 

Year 3 Teaching Team 
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